
Yb R

Reminders

What’s Happening 
This Week

Important Information
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Mrs. Tiefenthal 

Little Eagle News
Week of :  February 28th – March 4th

Read Across America Week @ SJPII

Please refer to the flyer sent home for the events 

for this week. 

Monday 2.28- Progress Reports sent home for K-6

Tuesday 3.1- Future Nurses of America 2:30-3:30

Wednesday 3.2- Ash Wednesday Mass @ 9am- K-6

Looking Ahead:

3.11- No School – Teacher In-Service

3.14- No School

3.25- No School

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30AM to 3:30PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

Lunch is $3.50 per day and money should be sent in an envelope with student's full name and grade.

Extended Day News: The week of March 14th will be the last week SJPII will be offering 

the Extended Day Program. We have tried to maintain the program for as long as we could 

this school year.  At this time, it is no longer feasible for the school to run the program with 

the lack of participation and limited funds. 

February payments will be due March 15th. March payments will be due by April 1st. 

Tardiness Reminder: Students arriving after 7:55am will need to report to the front office 

as they are tardy and will need a slip. The back door is closed at 7:55am. Students should be 

in their classrooms by this time. We have had several tardies the past few weeks non-related 

to weather or emergency circumstances. Letters will be mailed out for parents of students 

with six or more tardies. Classes start promptly at 8:05am with some classes having specials 

first period. A late start to the day causes the students to feel overwhelmed and often 

influences the rest of their school day. 

Preschool and Kindergarten Registration is happening now at SJPII. Any questions on 

registration or enrollment, please contact Nicole Perry at 

nperry@kennedycatholicschools.org. 

It is hard to believe that we are already halfway 

through the 3rd Grading Quarter for this school year. 

This is a very important time in the school year as the 

students are starting to prepare for the next grade 

level. 

This past Friday, an email was sent out with updates 

to the Covid Safety Protocols. We will be sending a

hard copy home this week with both the Isolation/ 

Quarantine Guidelines and the Daily Wellness 

Checklist with the oldest student in each family. 

A staff member will still be in the lobby of the back 

entrance to greet the students and make sure they get 

to where they need to be each morning. 
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